

Minutes of Village Hall/BSAC Meeting held on 12th December 2022

1. Attendance and Apologies

Attendees: Paul Church- chair (PC), Chris Smith (CS),Thelma Barham (TB), Albert Lain (AL), Tina Church –Treasurer (TC)

Also in attendance: David Smith (DS), Sonia & Zach Richards(SR)&(ZR) James Ingmire(JI) Dawn & Kevin Hunt (DH) & (KH),Barry & Vicki Felhar (BF)&(VF),Teresa Mckee (TM),Kevin Able (KA),Chris Keen(CK)

Apologies for absence:
Margaret Sinclair(MS)

Village Hall/BSAC: Barry, Vicki, Chris K, Dawn & Kevin H to become committee members.

Public Forum:

DS – Concerned that local consultation hasn't been done in relation to Licensing

JI- Future use of hall would be informed by consultation, licensing of temporary event
Variation not agreed without consultation.

SR- Email read as sent to PC 12/12/22, temporary licence would be required instead of variation change.
Covid forced licensing to be extended for outside use.

DS- Music outside- noise control system should be used, Clive Pink environment, amplified music should be contained inside, noted that copy of planning permission is on the 365 also ESC have a copy.

KH- Mandate should be reviewed, subcommittee to be formed to conduct consultation to update purpose for village hall.

Consultation to be forwarded to Village residents

AL- welcomed new members to the committee, wanting to move forward maybe suspending licence variation.

DS- Concerned that financial implications to VAT exemption licence, variation should be withdrawn.

KH-asked if not trading would the hall be liable for business rates & VAT

PC -offsite would cover liability of committee

DS- felt he had a personal obligation to inform HMRC of any change.

Actions: Mandate to be reviewed.

Draft Survey to be compiled via questions forwarded from public forum sent to
psctravel@btinternet.com

Upcoming Events:

After Xmas Supper: agreed £10 & £5 for tickets. Pies, Potatoes & Veg & donations of puddings.

Sausage & Mash

Bike Show

Classic Car Event

Coronation event: 7 or 8th May, mugs to be sourced

AOB

Marquee- pre app possible: house of tents 5x10 £545

County Broadband query:

BT £75 for survey, topic to be forwarded to next PC meeting 16th January 23

Date of next meeting 6th February 23